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Good Afternoon,
I appeal to you to not change the boundary of this electorate as Colac does not want to be

part of the Wannon Electorate.

One reason is that we will not be a marginal seat and that is a big advantage. Forty years
ago the duplication of the Princes Highway was surveyed and my father was involved in
this survey as he worked for the State Electricity Commission of Victoria and | have as
spoken to a surveyor from Vic Roads who was part of the that survey and this is because
we were a blue ribbon seat. Having to wait so long to get work done we lose faith in our
government.

Most of our needs, eg. medical, if not available in Colac we seek in Geelong and being a
marginal seat funding is more readily available. Very rarely do we go to Warrnambool for
any of our needs.

Also | found out today if the boundary is changed we lose our Australian Electoral
Commission office and all employees will have to travel to Geelong.

So it is very important that we remain in the Corangamite Electorate.

Reiards, Susan D. Walsh





